

Dear Third Grader,

I hope you are having a wonderful summer. As it winds down, I wanted to take a moment to welcome you to Third Grade! I am so excited to have you in my class this year. This year will

be filled with learning, making new friends and fun. As you prepare for school, you can begin with some supply shopping. I have a list for you below. If you are having trouble acquiring any of the items below, do let me know. I am happy to help.

I will be waiting for you by Room 12 (opposite the nurse's office, pink lantern room) with a big smile on Open House day or the first day of school. Bring a healthy snack and lunch on the first day of school. You can buy lunch at school or bring from home too. Don't forget a water bottle to keep you hydrated.

I am looking forward to getting to know you and to a fantastic year with you. If you have any questions or want to say hello, you can email me at smurali@htps.us

Enjoy the rest of your summer and see you soon! Sincerely,

Mrs. Murali

2023-2024 Third Grade Supplies



- 4 large glue sticks
- 2 boxes of sharpened pencils
- I box of 24 crayons, colored pencils, or Crayola Twistables
- 2 highlighters
- 2 red pens
- 5 colored composition notebooks: (wide-ruled please)green, red, black, blue, yellow
- Five- 2 pocket folders: (green, red, black, blue, yellow)
- One smock and a box of hand wipes or baby wipes for Art class
- One-2 pocket folder for World Language
- · 4 thin, odorless dry erase markers
- A new sock or eraser for whiteboard
- I kid sized scissors
- · Over the ear headphones in a Ziplock baggie
- I package of Post-It Notes (size 3x3)
- Optional: If you would like to donate one small box of tissues to the classroom, it would be very much appreciated!